
17 May 2022

Dear parent/carer

We are pleased to let you know that your child has been invited to perform at the Platinum Jubilee
Schools’ Concert at Osborne House on Tuesday 7 June 2022. The concert begins at 5.30 pm and
will finish at 7.00 pm, and will feature various performances from schools all over the Island.

Students will just need to attend school as usual on the day and we will then be leaving school at
approximately 3.10 pm and travelling by minibus to Osborne House for a 3.30 pm soundcheck
and rehearsal. If you are able to collect your child at 3.10pm and transport them to Osborne
House yourself then please indicate on the return slip below as this may help us with our transport
arrangements. Please note we are unable to offer any transport home after the event so you will
need to collect your child from Osborne House at 7.15 pm in the car park.

The concert is free to attend but we need to know how many people are coming. Please email me
at beth.peckham@iwef.org.uk to let me know how many tickets you require, or indicate on the slip
below. Cream teas will be available to purchase but these will also need to be pre-ordered.
Please let me know via email or the slip below if you would like a form to request one of these.

This is a really exciting opportunity for our students and it has been fantastic to hear them working
hard in rehearsals in preparation for their performances! Please complete the attached consent
form and return by Thursday 26 May as your child will be unable to attend without it.

Another letter has been given out with further details of the event itself, but please do not hesitate
to contact me at beth.peckham@iwef.org.uk or on 01983 524651 if you have any further
questions.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Peckham

—----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Platinum Jubilee Schools’ Concert at Osborne House on Tuesday 7 June 2022

I give permission for my child................................................. to take part in the Platinum Jubilee
Schools’ Concert at Osborne House on Tuesday 7 June 2022

I will/will not be able to provide transport for my child to the event at 3.10 pm (please delete as
appropriate)

I would like to request …………. tickets

I would / would not like to order a cream tea (please delete as appropriate)

Signed..............................................................................(Parent/Carer)
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